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June 7th, 1924,

Pemberton Smith, Esq 
President, Botary Club of Montreal, 
T/indsor Hotel,
Montreal.

• *

Dear Mr. Smith:-
It gives me great pleasure to 

acknowledge your letter of the Cth of June enclosing 
the first Instalment of the subscription of the Rotary 
Club of Montreal to provide a scholarship in the 
School for Social Workers at McGill University.

I assure you that your gift is 
very much appreciated and that it is a further great 
pleasure to realize the interest of your Club in our 
school.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,

Principal•
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